School District of Shell Lake is Hiring
Substitute Bus Drivers

Applications are being accepted for substitute bus drivers for the School District
of Shell Lake. Sub drivers will fill in for route drivers and drive trips on an as
needed basis. Must possess, or be able to acquire, a class B CDL with school bus and
passenger endorsement, and air brakes. Paid training is provided, with driver license
reimbursement after 3 months of employment. This person should enjoy working with
kids, be flexible, dependable, and work well independently. Successful applicant must
pass a criminal background check, drug screen, and required medical exam.

Wages: Trip pay $17.50 p/h Route pay $35 per route

Applications can be picked up at the bus garage or the admin office at the 3-12 bldg.
Please call 715-468-7763 if you have any questions. Applications can be dropped off at
the bus garage or mailed to:

Patricia Hayden-Transportation Director
School District of Shell Lake
271 Hwy 63 S
Shell Lake, W1 54871

The Shell Lake School District is an Equal Opportunity employer and does not discriminate
against applicants or employees based on race, age, sex or sexual orientation, creed or
religion, color, handicap or disability, marital status, citizenship, or veteran status, national
origin or ancestry, arrest or conviction record, use or non-use of lawful products off district
premises during non-working hours, or any other characteristic protected by law.



